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August 10, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Holland Township’s Annual Back to School Night will take place on Thursday, August 24th.  
Please see the accompanying schedule. 
 
A few reminders: 
 

1.  This is an evening to see your child’s classroom, meet the teachers, and learn about the 
year ahead.  We kindly ask that parents attend without their children. 

2. Our Specialists will also be available to meet as well.   
3. For Middle School Parents, please print out your child’s schedule from Genesis prior to 

the evening.  We will have copies available in the event you do not have your child’s 
schedule on hand. 

4. If possible, please carpool. 
 
Please contact me with questions or concerns. 
 
We are so excited to welcome you and the students back to Holland School! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Wardell 

 


